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Mr. Allan Barker 
Chief, State & Government Affairs 
U.S. NRC - Region III 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352 

Dear Mr. Barker: 

The Regional Assistance Committee has completed the review of the updated Illinois Plan for 
Radiological Accidents (lPRA) - Braidwood, Volume VII, dated March 2012, site specific to the 
Braidwood Station. 

The Concept ofOperations for the State of Illinois, and Grundy, Kankakee and Will C<mnties, as 
outlined in the March 2010 IPRA-Braidwood, have not changed. 

The plan has been found to conform to Title 44 Code ofFederal Regulations, Part 350, and the 
requirements in NUREG-0654IFEMA-REP-1. Enclosed is the fmal printing ofthe document 
dated March 2012, and accompanying maps, for your reference library. All other copies of this 
plan should be destroyed. 

Ifyou have any questions, please contact me at (312) 408-5575 or Deborah Fulk at (312) 408­
5547. 

::~~L~' 
Regional Assistance Committee 
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